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Climate Prediction Center’s Hispaniola Hazards Outlook 

December 8 – 14, 2016 
 

 Suppressed rain observed over most parts of Hispaniola during the past week.  
 

During the last week, much of Hispaniola continued to experience a seasonable decrease in rainfall is early December.  

The highest weekly rainfall accumulations (10-50mm) were received across northern departments of Haiti and the 

Dominican Republic, with light amounts (5-10mm) throughout the southern Haitian peninsula.  Since early November, 
positive rainfall anomalies have persisted throughout northern and eastern portions of the Dominican Republic, however 

rainfall deficits have developed along the Southern Peninsula and parts of central Haiti. During the next outlook period, 
light to moderate precipitation amounts (5-25mm) are expected over southern Hispaniola, with the potential for lower 
amounts for many interior departments.  
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